
College in a Bubble 

Welcome to Riverside College- Here is everything you need to know about a “bubble”  

A “Bubble” helps control the spread of Covid-19 by minimising contact and the unnecessary mixing 
of people. It also means if a positive case of Covid-19 should be identified that smaller groups of staff 
and students will be required to self-isolate rather than the entire college or site.  

We will of course still be maintaining distancing guidelines within your “bubble”, but the key idea is 
to reduce the number of contacts you are exposed to. Each bubble will be colour coded. Please stay 
within your bubble where possible. Lanyards will be used to help quickly identify who is meant to be 
in each bubble, please help us by keeping within your bubble and wearing your lanyard.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The map on the next page will allow you to identify (by colour) your entrance and exit. 

 

 

Kingsway 

 Bubble Head of 
School 

Entrance/Exit Staircase Toilets 

1 A Floor Red 
Engineering 

 

Andy James  Rear car park entrance through 
silver gate directly into the 
Engineering area. 

A Floor 
toilets 

2 A Floor Orange 
Construction  

Darren 
Moore 

Back gate near council building 
directly into the Construction 
area.  

 

EC Block 
toilets 

3 B Floor Light Blue 
IT and Business 

Jo Martin  Main 
entrance  

Green Staircase B floor 
toilets  

4 C Floor Purple  

Hair and Beauty 

Lyn Rhodes Main 
Entrance  

Main Staircase  C Floor 
toilets  

5 D Floor Navy Blue  

Health, HE, Access, 
ESOL, Counselling  

Helen 
London, Jo 
Burton, Jo 
Martin, 
Rachel 
Clarke 

North 
Entrance  

North Staircase  D Floor 
Toilets  

6 CRMZ Rachel 
Clarke 

Back 
Entrance  

 CRMZ 
facilities  



 

Please be aware that some doors and entrances will only be open during peak times so it is 
essential that you are as punctual as possible.  

 

 

Supporting you whilst in your “Bubble” 

The Programme Management team are at the College to support you throughout your time at 
Riverside. This support can vary including Safeguarding, Health and Wellbeing (including our Wellfit 
programme), Career and Personal Development, alongside attendance, punctuality and behaviour 
monitoring.  

You will still be able to access this support, but due to Covid-19 this will work slightly differently this 
year. As part of your induction in w/c 7th September, you will receive guidance about how to access 
this support and the key members of staff for your Curriculum area.   

 


